
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:54 PM 
To: 'dgram@ap.org' <dgram@ap.org> 
Subject: Your request 
 
Dave, attached please find records in response to your public records act request dated January 12, 
2016.  We have redacted and withheld executive privileged information pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(1) and 
(4), and attorney client information pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(3), including: reports to the Governor and 
his senior staff from Secretary Moulton, a communication between the Governor and his Chief of Staff, 
draft press releases, and attorney-client communications among staff and me regarding 
process.  Personal contact information has been redacted pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(7) and proprietary 
information (transmitted between Global Foundries and Secretary Moulton) has been redacted and 
withheld pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(9).  The information contained in the Governor’s final memo to the 
Emergency Board is no longer considered commercially sensitive. 
 
If you feel any information has been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Governor's Chief of Staff 
at Darren.Springer@vermont.gov 
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@vermont.gov 
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